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WASHINGTON - U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the U.S Department of Education awarded $749,998 to the Nevada Department of Education through the School Climate Transformation Grant Program, which helps state and local educational agencies and schools implement an evidence-based framework aimed at improving behavioral outcomes and learning conditions for all students.  
 
According to the U.S. Department of Education, studies show that the implementation of a multitier, evidence-based behavioral framework has led to reductions in bullying and overall problem behaviors as well as fewer office discipline referrals and suspensions.  
 
“I am pleased to see that the U.S. Department of Education has awarded nearly $750,000 to the Nevada Department of Education to implement a behavioral plan that will ultimately help all students succeed,” said Heller. “Every child in our classrooms has different needs, and because of that, it is imperative that we provide teachers and administrators with the tools they need to help them support each and every student in Nevada. I welcome every opportunity to improve the learning environment for Nevada’s children, and this funding will go a long way toward ensuring all of Nevada’s students have the chance to get ahead.”
 
###
[image: cid:image002.png@01D45B3F.CD233190][image: cid:image003.png@01D45B3F.CD233190][image: cid:image004.png@01D45B3F.CD233190]


image3.png




image4.png




image1.png
yOEAN HELLER

SENATOR * NEVADA




image2.png




